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 Stanley Burnton OBJ2016/2499/P 12/06/2016  10:35:40 This would be a very large building, dominating the neighbouring houses and out of keeping with the 

character of this conservation area. We are concerned by the overlooking of our garden that would 

result. The plans specify obscure glazing on the side, but it could be replaced at any time by clear glass. 

The size and scale of a permitted development should be substantially smaller that the proposal.
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